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Getting kids in and out of the car 

family information sheet 

When your children get in or out of the car they should always use the ‘safety door’. 
This is the rear side door of the car that is away from traffic.

Keep your children in the car until you are ready to 
watch them get out through the safety door.

Try to park your car with the safety door next to the 
kerb or footpath – don’t double park.

Your oldest child should be the first one you put in the 
car and the last one you get out. Why? They are more 
mobile and may stray away from your supervision 
while you get other siblings out of the car.

You can order a safety door sticker by emailing sdera.
co@education.wa.edu.au 

Place the sticker on the rear left hand side window to 
remind your child which door to use when getting in 
and out of the car.

Thank you for  
playing a vital role 
in your child’s road 
safety education. 




